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Welcome back 

The class have work extremely hard over the spring term and have 

produced work of an excellent standard. We look forward to more 

successes over the summer term! 

Raiders and Traders  

We will be starting a new topic this term called “raiders and traders”, 

which will focus on Anglo Saxon and Vikings. We have an exciting trip planned in for 

the second half of the term to the Chiltern Open Air Museum. You will receive more 

information about this closer to the time. 

The Curriculum  

In Maths this half term, we will be finishing our Mass, Volume and Length unit and 

will be moving on to Geometry. We will also have an opportunity this term to revisit 

areas that pupils found challenging from the autumn and spring term.  

Our English lessons will be based around the story of Invasion by June Crebbin. This 

will be linked well to our raiders and traders topic.  

In Science, we will carry on with our electricity unit where we will be learning about 

conductors, insulators and switches.  

We will also continue to explore music through guitars, have Italian with Mrs. 

Wheeler and complete Learning and Life skills; as well as weekly spellings and 

handwriting.  

Our Martin White PE lessons continue to take place on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 

Thursdays. Correct kits should be worn and earrings should be covered with micro-

pore tape. 

Dates for the Diary  
Monday 2nd May: May Bank Holiday  
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th May: Specialist Week- details to follow 
Friday 27th May: Break up for half term.  
Wednesday 8th June: Pupils return to school. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind Regards, 

Miss Verma and the Year 4 team  
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